
 

21 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
We know that many of you will be here at school this evening for Pathways Evening so we have 
changed the time the form opens to 8:00pm this evening. 
------------------------------------------------------------ 

Dear parents and carers 
 
We are excited to be able to offer Year 9 students the opportunity to visit the Gatwick STEM 
centre for a fun-filled day of team challenges such as building and racing electric cars, creating 
the strongest bridge and finding the quickest and most efficient way of clearing water off the 
runway. 

 
The date of the visit is Tuesday 30 April. We will be leaving school at 9:00am and travelling to 
the centre by train, returning to school at approximately 3:05pm. Students will need to bring a 
packed lunch. 
 

Spaces are limited so if you are interested in a place for your young person please complete THIS 
FORM to register your interest. The form will open at 6:30pm tonight (Thursday 21 March) and 
will close at midday on Monday 25 March. 
 
If you are successful in getting a place, we will let you know by Tuesday 26 March. The cost of 
the trip is £2.50 which will be added to successful students’ ParentPay on Tuesday. 

 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
Best wishes 

Mrs K Gray 
Associate Assistant Head - School Improvement Lead 
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